
    Special Newsletter 
                  October, 2021. 
Dear Member,

   I am delighted to give you the great news at 
last. We have hired the Penarth Pavilion for the 
month of April, 2022, for our next Exhibition!

   The SWAS’s  “Annual Exhibition” will last for 
the whole month of April, 2022, at the lovely 
venue of The  Penarth Pavilion. 

   I am sure that you all have many paintings 
ready to exhibit, but we will need your help to 
firstly set-up the Exhibition on April 1st, 2022, 
as well as to de-rig it at the end. Volunteers ex-
pected!
 

        Jennifer.
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